
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Readers, 

Season’s greetings! 

[AMJ2021;17(8):1237] 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
   

 
    
 

We are pleased to present the tenth issue of AMJ for 2024. 
Along with original research papers, case studies, and 
review articles, this issue also highlights the valuable 
contributions made throughout the year. 

We would like to extend our sincere appreciation for your 
interest and ongoing support of AMJ. We remain committed 
to ensuring a rigorous review process and maintaining high 
standards of quality in every publication. In this regard, we 
offer our heartfelt thanks to the AMJ editorial team, who 
evaluate manuscripts, manage the publication process, and 
provide timely responses to authors. 

Special thanks are also due to our editorial board members, 
who have supported the journal since its inception and 
continue to foster its growth. Additionally, we deeply 
appreciate the time and dedication of our peer reviewers, 
whose efforts ensure that every paper meets the journal’s 
standards for scientific integrity and excellence. 

AMJ was founded to assist junior researchers and authors 
from developing nations in navigating the rigorous process 
of preparing and publishing scholarly manuscripts. We 
remain committed to this goal, and are proud to also receive 
an increasing number of submissions from leading 
researchers in Australia, Saudi Arabia, the United States, and 
beyond—further evidence of our dedication to quality. 

As we look forward to continued success and growth, we 
invite you to consider joining our team of reviewers or 
recommending suitable peers. We also encourage you to 
submit your work for publication in AMJ and recommend 
the journal as a venue for high-quality academic research. 

For any inquiries, please feel free to contact the AMJ 
editorial team. We wish you all the best in 2024 and 
beyond! 

Sincerely, 
Rick Steves 
Managing Editor  
Australasian  Medical Journal 
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